
Council Memo

To City Council

Service Area Corporate Services

Date Wednesday, May 31, 2023  

Subject Guelph Police Service Downtown Initiative 

 

The City has received a request from the Guelph Police Services Board to fund a 
supplemental staffing initiative to support the downtown community in the amount 

of $260,000 from the Police Operating Contingency Reserve (115). In accordance 
with the General Reserve and Reserve Fund Policy, Council has approval authority 

for the release/use of funds from this reserve.  

City staff has no concerns with funding this initiative from the Police Operating 
Contingency Reserve (115) as there are sufficient funds and given that the current 

program is only being considered as a pilot on a one-time basis, it is in line with the 
purpose of the reserve. If the Guelph Police Board decides in the future to continue 

this program permanently, this would then require a budget expansion to 
incorporate this into the base budget.  

Recommendation: 

If Council supports this in-year reserve request, the following motion can be used 
by Council for the approval: 

That the Guelph Police Services Board request dated April 20, 2023, to utilize 
$260,000 of the Police Operating Contingency Reserve (115) be approved. 

Attachments 

Attachment-1 Guelph Police Services Board Downtown Initiative Request

 
This memo was approved by: 

Tara Baker 

General Manager Finance/City Treasurer 

Corporate Services 

519-822-1260 extension 2084 

tara.baker@guelph.ca 

https://guelph.ca/wp-content/uploads/Reserve-and-Reserve-Fund-Policy.pdf


 
This memo was recommended by: 

Trevor Lee 

Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 

Corporate Services 

519-822-1260 extension 2281 

trevor.lee@guelph.ca 


